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MEDIA RELEASE 

Thursday, 9 September 2021 

 

MEC NKONYENI TO ATTEND MEMORIAL SERVICE OF SLAIN PROVINCIAL 

INSPECTORS AT MTUBATUBA 

 

KwaZulu-Natal MEC for Transport, Community Safety and Liaison Ms Neliswa Peggy 
Nkonyeni to attend a memorial service of the two traffic officers who were killed in 

Umtubatuba last week. 
 

The RTI Provincial Inspectors Sizwe Sithole and Mxolisi Lamula were killed in a hail 
of bullets while on duty on the N2 near Nkodibe.  Their service firearms were also 

stolen.  

 
The service will take place as follows: 

 
Venue: Nordale Hall Sports Ground 
Date: 09 September 2021 

Time: 10h:00 
 

Media is invited to attend. Covid-19 regulations will be strictly monitored. 

 

ENDS. 


